
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Gonzales, EL"; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: JL Keel B # 37
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2015 4:12:00 PM

RE:  Linn Operating * JL Keel B 37 * 30-015-25934 * E-5-17s-31e
        NMOCD Tracking: 2RP-1921 * Date of release: 9/11/13
 
EL,
 
OCD concurs with BLM approval of the proposal for remediation of the above referenced release.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws  and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact me.
 
Thanks,
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 
 
       
 

From: Gonzales, EL [mailto:ELgonzales@linnenergy.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 9:39 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: JL Keel B # 37
 
Morning, Mike: Just a heads up-----received a verbal and this e- mail to start work on this spill ( if you
 agree )      Thxs.     EL
This electronic message, together with any attachments, contains information from LINN
 Energy that may be confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee only. If you
 are not the intended recipient, please note that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution or
 copying of this message, or any attachment, is strictly prohibited. Also, please notify the
 original sender by return e-mail and delete the message, along with any attachments, from
 your computer. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the
 presence of viruses. The organization accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus
 transmitted by this email.
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